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The coronavirus lockdown has forced the entire world indoors and humans are stuck 

amidst the Covid pandemic, most of them were engaged in their own problems. While 

humans had the privilege to plan for their upcoming meals for the days to come, not everyone 

was that lucky. Unavailability of food and water was impacting stray animals all over the 

country. They cannot voice their plight. It is our responsibility to provide sustenance in order 

to help them survive this crisis. So our Eco-club volunteers ensured that stray animals 

remain well-fed during the lockdown in their vicinity. Eco-club volunteers with their team 

work provide care, food and enrichments for the animals (5
th

 Jan-15
th

 March 2021). They 

also spread awareness through social media platforms and encourage the youth to do the 

same. 50 volunteers feed around 1000 street animals in various parts of the country every day 

to ensure they do not go hungry. This project played a major role in our student’s life as it 

changed their perspective and their belief towards stray animals. In conclusion we can say 

that as being human it is our responsibility to show compassion by looking after them and 

fulfilling their basic needs as they are also a part of our environment. 

 

 

 

 

 
 



 
 

 

 



 
 

 

 



 


